

Prosident Jerry Laundry 647-0259
Vice President Bill Schanks 645-2420
Secretary Treasurer .. Rosemary Frank 451-8187
Newsletter Editor Mark Wilson 454-8926

SPORT AVIATION CONFERENCE

The Minnesota Department of Transportation, Office of Aeronautics, in cooperation with the Minnesota Experimental Aircraft Association, Balloon Pilots Association, and the Minnesota Ultralight Association, is sponsoring the Minnesota Sport Aviation Conference, to be held April 1, 1989, at the Sheraton Airport Hotel in Bloomington, Minnesota.

YOUR DUES ARE DUE

Program features will include educational and safety presentations geared toward each of the participating organizations, and a luncheon.

It is open to members of the MN Experimental Aircraft Association, the Balloon Pilots Association, the MN Ultralight Association, and other individuals that have an interest in sport aviation.

For additional information, call 296-7285.

OSHKOSH WORK PARTY

This year's Oshkosh work party has been tentstively scheduled for the weekend of May 19, 20, & 21. These dates arn't chiseled in granite yet, but are almost for sure.

FLARING DEMONSTRATION

At the March meeting Bill Schanks, our Chapter's Technical Counselor (as well as V.P.) will demonstrate how to flare tubing.

THANKS NORM

Many thanks to Norm Peterson for the interesting and often humorous talk and slide show he presented at our banquet. Norm's show was on a trip to Northern Europe he took where he met a number of aviation enthusiasts and photographed many rare and interesting airplanes of european origin.

NEXT MEETING IS MONDAY, MARCH 13th, 7:30 PM AT LAKE ELMOL

DIRECTIONS TO MINNEAPOLIS CENTER

TOUR IS FEBRUARY 16 AT 7:00 PM

